
This week at school we began talking about the changing 
seasons.  We talked about the cooling temperatures, the 
wind, the rain, and everything else there is to learn about 

fall.  During circle time this week we explored all of the 
colors that we see in fall.

Some of our fine motor crafts this week included making 
fall trees, leaves, and apple popsicles.  We read the 

stories, There Was an Old Lady Who Swallowed Some 
Leaves, Fall Colors, What Makes the Seasons Change,  

Fun, Fall Day, and Apple Trouble.

In music class this week, Miss Katie brought her apple 
tree puppet and sang songs with us about apples falling 

from a tree!  The students love pretending to eat the 
apples during this song.  Miss Katie is also teaching us 
some of the sign language signs for words in this song.  

On Thursday, Miss Bonnie came to class and did a super 
fun painting craft with us!  We can’t wait to show you all 
of our creations at the art show later in the year.  To end 
the week, Miss Carly, the librarian from the Grand Island 

Library, came to visit us.  She read us stories, sang and 
danced with us, and even made a special craft!

Next week we will be talking all about Fire Safety!

Week of September 27- October 1

With the weather 
starting to cool off, 
please send your 

child in with a light 
sweater or jacket as 
well as sneakers- we 

will be getting 
outside daily. 

(weather permitting)
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October 7th

Kelkenberg Farm Field Trip

October 8th

No After School,
Staff Development

October 11th

Columbus Day, NO SCHOOL




